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To whom it may concern, as a regular rider and commuter, I strongly support this. 

Lane filtering is a safety must when it comes to being caught in traffic, as many 

drivers simply don’t look for motorcyclists.  

Please take the time to look at it from our perspective, this isn’t about getting to our 

destination quicker, it’s about getting there.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Brian 


